
4TH GRADE4TH GRADE  newsletter 

REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

CONTACT INFOWHAT WE ARE LEARNING

All students should bring a drink with a lid on Wednesday. Students will also need to bring
either a bag of candy to share, a bag of popcorn (any flavor) or a bag of microwave popcorn.
We will be doing some fun activities with the fifth grade to celebrate All Saints Day! Any items
that we have left will be used for other activities. THANK YOU!

OCTOBER 30TH-NOVEMBER 3RD, 2023

Mrs. Mindy Mentele

996-2365

Mindy.Mentele@k12.sd.us

http://mrsmentele.weebly.com

Reading: Read John Henry & Begin Writing
Tall Tale

Math: Comparing Fractions & Adding and
Subtracting Fractions 

Religion: Chapter 9- The First Commandment

Spelling: Test on Friday 

Science: Test on Tuesday, October 31st 

Social Studies: Finish Unit Four- A Changing
Land

Phonics: Suffixes 

October 31st- Eight Reading Counts

Points Due

November 1st- 4M has Mass Parts, Bring  

Drink & Food Item (candy, bag of

popcorn, or microwave popcorn)

Just a reminder that all snacks sent to

school must be peanut free!


